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P> YMCA BRANCHES
Bonita Springs YMCA
Bradenton YMCA
Englewood YMCA
Fort Myers YMCA
Franz Ross YMCA
Lakewood Ranch YMCA
Punta Gorda YMCA
Venice YMCA

P> sky AcADEMIES

SKY Academy Englewood
SKY Academy Venice

’ EARLY LEARNING ACADEMIES
Charlotte Harbor YMCA
Early Learning Academy

The Suwyn Early Learning Academy
at Bonita Springs YMCA

Venice YMCA
Early Learning Academy

YMCA Early Learning Academy
at PGT Innovations

P> OFFSITE LOCATIONS
Bayfront Center
YMCA Camp Estero

P ALso SERVING
Cape Coral
Clewiston
Estero
Labelle
Lehigh Acres
Moore Haven
North Port
Sarasota
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Dear Community Leader:

The Englewood YMCA will be hosting our Annual Tropical Nights Event,
dinner and auction at 5:00 PM on Saturday, April 23, 2022 at Palm Island
Resort. Funds raised at this event are dedicated to providing scholarship
assistance for children, families and seniors, and expanding YMCA
programming and services for everyone in the Englewood community.

Our YMCA provides programs for everyone in our community, regardless of
their family income or ability to pay. Programs include sports, swimming
lessons, wellness, health education, before & after school, summer day camp
and much more. To serve our mission we need your help.

Please show your support of the YMCA and children and families in our
community by donating valuable merchandise or gift certificates for the
2022 Tropical Nights Auction.. We sincerely hope you will be a part of this
worthy cause.

Thank you for your consideration. If you should you have any questions,
please contact Liz Nason, Englewood YMCA Executive Director, at 941-475-
1234 or Inason@ymcaswfl.org,

Sincerely,

Sl in

Robin Madden
Tropical Nights Chair

WWW.YMCASWFL.ORG

The Mission of the YMCA is to put Christian principles into practice
. . . through programs that build healthy spirit, mind, and body for all.


http://www.ymcaswfl.org/
mailto:lnason@ymcaswfl.org

the FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT®
FOR HEALTHY LIVING
FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

DONATION FORM

The Englewood YMCA's fundraiser Tropical Nights is the premier event in Englewood each
year. Proceeds from this event benefit children and families in need in our community who
utilize the programs and services of the Englewood YMCA.

Thank you for your support!

Business Name as it should appear in program book:

Address: City: St: Zip:

Contact Person: Phone:

E-Mail address:

ltem Donated:

Description of donated item:

Estimated Value:

Additional Comments:

Gift certificates can be mailed to the YMCA, 701 Medical Blvd, Englewood, FL 34223, c/o Tropical Nights. Please
include a completed copy of this form when sending a donation. Should you have any questions or require
donated merchandise to be picked up, please contact Liz Nason, Englewood YMCA Executive Director at 941-
475-1234 or Inason(@skyymca.org.

Per IRS rules please print and retain this acknowledgement as proof of your donation. This will also advise that no goods or services
were provided, in whole or in part, for the gift received.
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